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Contract 115-22 was awarded to RJM Construction, LLC. for the 2022 Telulah Pavilion Renovation
Project in the amount of $160,322 with a 12%  contingency of $19,239. Three change orders were
issued in the amount of $31,686. Payments to date total $138,045.67. Request to issue the final
contract payment of $53,912.24
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